Week beginning: 22" January 2024

This week in Chestnut/Maple

Book of the week:
We're going on a Bear
Hunt

Rhyme of the week:
The Grand Old Duke of York

Sign of the week:
Daddy/ Father

Tap twice

()

In Phonics we will be:
e Singing nursery rhymes, identifying

book.

e Extending our rhyming game ‘Silly
Soup’ and identifying the odd one
out.

the rhyming words within them and
making our own class nursery rhyme

In Maths we will be:

Beginning to explore the
concepts of ‘long’ and
‘short.’

Exploring ‘one more’
with Duplo.

Reading ‘Dog’s Colourful
Day’, focussing on one-

to-one correspondence.

Help At Home:
Exploring cause and effect
We will be exploring cause and effect over the next
couple of weeks. Do you have any cause and effect
toys at home? Explore them together at home and
if you would like to bring them in to Nursery, we
would love to share them together at circle time.

Indoor and Outdoor learning:

e Listening to different types of music and
drawing how we think the music
sounds.

* Exploring large scale process art during
our theme week, ‘We are artists’.

e Creating colourful clay tile artwork with
Salt Pots Studio.

® Making outdoor obstacle courses based
on our book of the week, ‘We're going
on a Bear Hunt’.

Dates for your diary:
- Online Safety Week WC 5th February. Workshop for parents 6t" February
- NSPCC Number Day 6" February

We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns, please talk to your child’s keyworker
or any of the staff in Chestnut/ Maple.



